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Mountain View High School is proud to recognize Margaret Lint as our August 2024 Student of the 
Month, recognized for her exceptional dedication to leadership, community service, and school spirit. 

As a senior at MVHS, Maggie has spent three years in the Associated Student Body (ASB), where 
she has embraced roles such as PR Committee Member, Junior Class Secretary PR, and currently, 
Rally Spirit Coordinator. Her leadership extends into several other areas on campus, where she 
plays an active role in the Peer Counseling Program, the Spartan Buddies Club, and the Women's 
Empowerment Club. Through these positions, she works to create a positive, supportive 
environment for her peers, advocating for mental health awareness, friendship, and empowerment 
among students. 

Athletically, Maggie has been a committed member of the water polo team for three years and is now 
entering her fourth season with the MVHS lacrosse team. Her dedication to sports demonstrates her 
strong work ethic, resilience, and teamwork—qualities she brings into all aspects of her life. 

Outside the classroom, Maggie continues to lead an active life. She has played club lacrosse for 
eight years and has been a dedicated member of the National Charity League for the last seven 
years, underscoring her commitment to both athletics and community service. During the summer, 
she attends a leadership camp in Canada, where she recently completed a Counselor in Training 
program. She is excited to return next year as a full-time staff member, spending eight weeks 
mentoring and guiding young campers, helping them develop confidence and leadership skills. 

Looking back on her time at MVHS, Maggie cherishes many memorable moments, such as 
organizing this year’s back-to-school rally, competing on the Varsity lacrosse and water polo teams, 
and building lasting friendships across different classes, teams, and clubs. The supportive and 
encouraging environment at MVHS has played a significant role in shaping her as a leader and a 
student. 

Looking to the future, Maggie is eager to pursue her academic journey at a university, where she 
plans to study Business Marketing and Psychology. She is excited to explore new opportunities, 
embrace new challenges, and continue her personal growth. 

Maggie’s energy, passion, and positive impact make her a truly deserving recipient of the MVHS 
September Student of the Month award. 
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